

CASCADE CHARTER TOWNSHIP

2865 Thornhills SE Grand Rapids, Michigan 49546-7140

Thank you for attending this community forum on the Cascade Township Hall feasibility study. The intent of this meeting is to get feedback from the residents of Cascade Township before a final project is considered by the Township Board. Please use this form to provide comment on the potential project. You can also email comments to Ben Swayze, Township Manager, at bswayze@cascadetwp.com.

| Name: | |
|-----------|---|
| | |
| Address: | |
| | |
| Comments: | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | · |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |